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Fall 2017 Semester-at-a-Glance 

 
Throughout the Fall 2017 semester, we made meaningful progress in further establishing the Rines Angel Fund as an 
organization that engages with the entrepreneurial ecosystem. We have seen noteworthy returns resulting from 
offering an experiential learning opportunity to students, providing due diligence research to angel partners and 
sharing our insight with entrepreneurs. This semester, we participated in TechOut and the NH Speed Venture Summit, 
sharing our perspective with companies while networking with investors and entrepreneurs.  We also launched    
Rines Insights—a section on our website displaying articles written by Rines students relevant to business and 
entrepreneurship. To conclude the semester, we had a successful presentation to the Investment Committee, further 
contributing to the educational experience of everyone in the Fund. We look forward to a great spring semester! 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 

 
Zachary Dresser ‘19 and Andrew Ware ‘18 
Co-Managing Directors, 2017-2018

 
Company Pitches 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Website Statistics 
 
Since the beginning of the semester, greater than 1000 
unique visitors navigated to our website a total of 1600 
times. From those visits, there have been greater than 
4000 individual page views. We saw increased traffic 
during our spring application cycle and following Rines 
Insights posts—visits from LinkedIn increased 
significantly as shared articles brought readers to our 
website. After the homepage, Rines Insights and the 
Members page are the most visited sections of the site. 
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